
7/8/2019 

PROJECT INFORMATION SHEET 

Project Name: Mary Harmon Bryant Fume Hood Ventilation 

UA Project #: 038-20-2216 

Scope: Remove all existing fume hood fans from the Penthouse/Attic on the 5th floor level. 

Consolidate fume hood exhaust to a centralized fan system, to be located outside on the roof in 

the location of the former cooling tower. Remove existing fume hood fan exhaust stacks within 

the attic, abandon ducts where they pass through the roof, and abandon exterior on the roof. 

Cap on each side and infill to prevent air and water intrusion. Existing roof to remain at former 

cooling tower location (new centralized fan location), add to the cooling tower structure as 

needed to support new Lab fan to avoid modification of existing roof. No exterior roof work 

anticipated in this project. Review replacement of the general building exhaust fans and 

connecting to the new centralized fume hood system 

Proposed Schedule:  

• Advertise: 3/15, 3/22, 3/29.  

• Pre-Qualification Packets Due to UA: Due on Tuesday, March 31, 2020 by 5:00 pm. 

• Pre-Qualification Results: Friday, April 3, 2020 by 5:00 pm. 

• Pre-Bid: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 at 9:00 am 

• Bid: Thursday, April 16, 2020 at 1:00 pm 

Proposed Budget: $1,135,665 

Please note UA has recently changed the location of bid openings and prebid meetings to: 

Procurement Services Annex, located on the University Services Campus 

(formerly the Partlow Campus) at 405 Cahaba Circle, Tuscaloosa, AL 35404   

The address does not always appear on Google Maps or GPS.  Please refer to the map on the 

following page and call Leigh Ann Huguley at (205) 348-9681 if you need additional directions. 
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